COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

September 12, 2018

Derrick Dease
Holcim (US) Inc.
3500 Highway 120
Florence, CO 81226

Re:  Slab Canyon Quarry, Permit No. M-1977-347
Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-02

Mr. Dease:

On September 12, 2018, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved the
Technical Revision application submitted to the Division on August 3, 2018, addressing the following:

Revise reclamation plan to conduct trench blasting of slope surface slabs to address surface
runoff issues, allow for use of a hydro slurry mix, a wood mulch, and addition of Ponderosa
Pine seedlings in the berms.

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into Permit
No. M-1977-347. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1977-347 remain in full force
and effect.

If you have any questions, you may contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8129, or by email at
amy.eschberger@state.co.us.

Sincerely,
O/vwﬁ b

Amy Eschberger
Environmental Protection Specialist

Cc:  Michael Cunningham, DRMS
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